
Public  Safety  Committee

Meeting  Minutes

Wednesday,  July  5, 2023  6:00  p.m.

Present: Larry  Browne  and Joe Frederick.  Also in attendance  were  CBRPD Police  Captain  Lance  Carlen,  and Fire

Marshal  Scott  Fleischer.

The Minutes  of  the  May  meeting  could  not  be approved  without  a quorum.

Letter  of  Intent:  Doylestown  Fire Company  Fire Department  Analysis.  Doylestown  Fire Company  President  Paul

Kreuter  gave  a short  statement  on the  reasons  for  the  study.  Members  in attendance  recommended  sending  the  study

information  to Borough  Council  for  their  approval.

South  Church  Street  Parking.  Residents  Philip  and Rebecca  Masters  attended  to discuss  the  cars parked  long-term  on

Church  Street  and their  concerns  regarding  safety  in the  area. Joe noted  that  unless  there  are legal  requirements  not  be

adhered  to,  not  much  can be done  regarding  the  cars parked  there.  Time  limits  were  also  suggested.  The Committee

will  recommend  to  John Davis  that  a parking  study  be considered.

CERT Team.  Larry  will  have more  information  on the  new  plan  at the  next  meeting.

Public  Events.  Captain  Carlen  reviewed  permits  for  upcoming  events  in the  Borough.

CBRPC Report  (Mayor).  Mayor  West  did not  attend  the  meeting.

Old/New  Business.  Resident  Charles  Callahan  of East Oakland  Avenue  discussed  parking  enforcement  and asked  if

metered  parking  can be considered  on Pine Street.

Adjourned:  6:16  PM


